
ENVIRONMENTAL LICENSING 
PROGRAMME, OCLR wa *A Envimnmental G M l m + W M f R Y r n  Protection C k - m d  r*rw h e n g  

FILE ‘CORRECTION’ NOTICE 

Material on this file relating to an individual has been assessed under the provisions of 
the Environmental Licensing Programme Data Protection procedure and has been 
amended accordingly Details are as follows: 

Request No.: DP6(W0274-01) 

Date: 22/11/2011 

Details: Submission No 78 - information redacted at Point 1 and Point 3 

Any queries on this matter can be directed to the Environmental Licensing 
Programme in the Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
Tel. 053-9 160600. 

For further information, please see www.epa.ie/Licensinn/Public Access to Licensinq 
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I write this complaint in relation to the application submitted by Biocore on 16 
Apr 201 I regarding the waste licence WO274-01 

2. AD Power Roscommon Ltd is 100% subsidiary of BioPower Ltd and 
any change in the company structure should be endorsed by the 
company directors: Walter Ryan-Purcell or Donall 0 Laoire. 

- 
4. The above actions have been reversed and corrected by the actual 

directors of AD Power Roscommon Ltd. 

Please refer to the CRO submissions: 
- Form B10 no.7415325 on 27/01/2011 
- Form B10 no.7440991 on Ot1021201 I .  

5. The waste facility permit WEP-RN-09-0001-01 from the Roscommon 
County Council is granted to Biopower Ltd and not to 8iocore 
Environmental AD1 (Waste Permit, attachment 8.3) 

With all these attempts from different parties to get the go ahead from EPA, it 
is obvious that Ballinphuill site is attracting some ambitious developers who 
are interested in making money without considering the impact of such project 
on Tibohine. 

To the best of my knowledge Biopower Ltd who applied first for the waste 
licence is no longer interested in bringing waste to Tibohine due to the huge 
opposition from locals. 

The poor and sub standard EIS submitted to EPA by Biopower Ltd in 2009 
was prepared by Bicore Environmental ttd which was hired to develop the 
Tibohine facitity and other sites in Ireland. t strongly request that the EPA 
should consider this application as null and void as it contains untruthfull and 
inaccurate information. 

Magd Arafa 
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